
 

 
 
 
May 29, 2022 
 

Patient Notice 
 
LifePath Systems is the designated Behavioral Health Authority for Collin County. We operate as a 
unit of local government and a not-for-profit center. We receive federal, state, and local funding to 
provide essential mental health and substance use services to youth and adults throughout the 
county. LifePath has been in operation since 1986. LifePath’s mission is to serve individuals and 
families impacted by behavioral health, intellectual or developmental challenges, resulting in 
stronger communities. 
 
At this time, we must provide notice that Aminur Rahman, MD, will no longer be employed as a 
staff psychiatrist at LifePath Systems as of June 29, 2022.  We wish him well in his future endeavors. 
 
All assigned patients of Dr. Rahman will be reassigned to another LifePath Systems’ prescriber.  If 
you have questions about this process, please contact your assigned case manager or call our offices 
at 972-422-5939 and ask to speak to a supervisor.  If you need a copy of your medical record, please 
contact our Medical Records department at 972-422-5939.  If you are transferring to an external 
medical provider and would like for us to forward your medical record, please contact us at 972-
422-5939. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
LifePath Systems  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION ▪ 972-562-0190 ♦ INTELLECTUAL AND DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES ▪ 972-727-9133 ♦ BEHAVIORAL HEALTH ▪ 972-422-5939 
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